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 Richard Ekins INT2015/7220/P 14/02/2016  22:58:34 After investigations, I understand that these antenna are planned for the roof of the Generator building. 

The address should be The Generator, Compton Place, off 37 Tavistock Place. Many of my informants 

think the application refers to a different building owned by the Imperial Hotel Group, adjacent to the 

Tavistock Place pavement. I request due notification is given again and the misleading notification 

rendered void. I write on behalf of the Knollys House Residents' Association committee - as Secretary - 

representing 41 flats at Knollys House, at 39 Tavistock Place. The Residents Association object to the 

proposals (1) on the grounds of a potential cancer risk due to the close proximity of the equipment to 

their homes. (2) to the negative effect that the antenna will have on their views from the rear of their 

homes to the north. The Generator has recently been purporting to mitigate a number of the many 

nuisances it causes to its neighbours. We submit that this application is a cynical breach of its purported 

good intentions. Unlike, its visitors and staff, local residents will have to live for years with this cancer 

risk provoking application if granted.
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